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I support this bill. This bill will help to prevent the public health crisis in Oregon's 

groundwater from worsening. This bill will apply to areas where the nitrate 

concentration in public  drinking water exceeds Oregon standards, which includes 

parts of Lane County. Scientific studies have shown that nitrate is linked to multiple 

adverse health conditions. Thank you. 


